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6th May 2022 

 

 

Wrap Around Care 

 

As of Monday, 9th May 2022, all sessions must be booked and paid for prior to attending 

Breakfast and After School Club, with no exceptions. 

 

To ensure your child’s safety, it is essential that we have the correct staff to children 

ratio, which we need to organise in advance.  We therefore cannot accept bookings on 

the day. 

 

For this reason, we are also unable to accommodate any late pick-ups from school; please 

ensure you either arrive at school on time, or pre-book and pay for a place. 

 

If your child is not booked in to either Breakfast or After School Club, you will receive 

a phone call to collect your child with immediate effect.  You will also be charged. 

 

We have a number of parents in arrears.  All arrears must be cleared as soon as possible 

before you can book your child another session, which will then enable future bookings 

to be guaranteed. 

 

We thank you for your understanding relating to the new guidelines. 

 

 

Mrs Lee 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 


